
AZLE ATHLETIC DEPT.
TRACK & FIELD

Nov 28, 2008

Dear Coach,

This letter is to invite you and your team to the 2009 running of the Hornet Relays. This
will be the 32nd anniversary of this meet. The meet will be held on Saturday, March 28th.
We will compete in all the standard UIL events. The meet will be limited to the number
of teams so we need your reply as soon as possible.

The meet will be a four division meet: Varsity and J.V. boys and girls. The entry fee for
the meet will be $170 per team or $340 per school. We will award trophies to the first
place relay winners and first and second place teams in all divisions. Gold, silver and
bronze medals will be awarded to the top three individuals in all divisions. Lunch will
be provided to all coaches and workers.

Please fill out the bottom portion of this letter and return it as soon as possible. We look
forward to hosting this meet and having some great competition between the athletes.

Sincerely,

Don Ostermann Melody Dennis
Boy’s Coach Girl’s Coach

FAX 817-270-0546

School: _________________________ Coach__________________________________

E-mail_________________________________________________________

_______Boy’s Varsity _______Girl’s Varsity

_______Boy’s JV _______Girl’s JV


